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Let God Speak to 

YOU! 
Communication is 

important in EVERY 

relationship 

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 

   Our goal for 2020 is for people to 

grow in their love for Jesus.  Best way 

to do that, is to learn more about 

Him.  We will be spending the year 

reading the four gospel accounts.  

Bible reading programs will be 

available in the church foyer, on our 

monthly calendar and on the church 

website.  The weekly messages will be 

coming from our previous weeks 

readings.   These readings will also be 

shared with our contacts from around 

the world!   

 

Take Time to 

Talk to God! 
 

   The more you become aware of 

what is going in your world, with your 

family, friends, work, and various 

situations, you become thankful that 

God is in control and you can take 

things to Him.  Watching Him work in 

and through peoples’ lives is 

exhilarating. 

     Take time to talk to God in prayer.  

You will be amazed at how He will 

lead your mind to think of other 

people and needs. 

 

      

Get to Know 

 

       Your Bible 
 

 
 

Sundays in December     9:30 am 

    We are finishing up getting a 

better understanding of God’s 

Word.  In January, we will be looking 

at Paul’s Letters, Other Letters and 

the book of Revelation in our weekly 

study.   

    Sunday mornings at 9:30 we will 

meet and go over this material.  All 

are welcome.  You do not need to 

pre-register, there is no cost, we 

look forward to having you join us! 

  

 
Figure 1 "Leviticus" 

   It has been interesting to study 

together and discuss the “offering” 

and “sacrifice” system of the Old 

Covenant.  We have learned to 

appreciate how Jesus has made a 

relationship with God available  

    We also take time to get caught up 

with what is going on in the lives of 

the people of Pine Run and now 

adding people from around the world 

and then lift them up in prayer! 

  Helping a teen see that God is 

interested and can help them with 

their life can be challenging.  We 

walk through the situations they 

are facing.  We try and look at the 

way the world handles the 

situations and the results  vs. the 

way that God wants us to deal 

with the matters and the results.   

Sometimes, it is hard for them to 

see how people will not walk all 

over them and that things will turn 

out ok. 

     

Teen Training—

Thursdays  @ 7 pm 

  

 

Trying to make sure the little 

things (corners, under the 

counters, etc.) are cleaned is 

sometimes overlooked!  Still, we 

plod on and try and make things 

clean and ready for use on 

Sundays, Wednesdays and 

whenever ese the building is 

needed! 

 

 

     God continues to bless His 

people, and their generosity is 

making a difference at Pine Run!  

December was the 5th best month 

of giving and helped us push over 

the $38,000 mark for the year.  

The income was “above” our 

“bare bones” budget and will help 

provide some replace some 

money pulled from savings to pay 

bills.  God is showing that He is 

determined to keep the doors 

here, open. 

 We are so thankful for the 

many that have added to their 

regular giving.  People often talk 

about giving a tithe (10%); though 

that was required by the Old 

Testament.  Christians realize that 

as the blessings in Christ have 

multiplied, so our giving will 

exceed the 10% as we see needs 

and show compassion! 
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